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VERBAL NOTE

The Ministry for Foreign Affairs present their compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Af-
fairs of the Republic of Estonia and have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of the
Note Verbale No 15.2.-2/1050-1, dated 29*" March 2022 concerning the amendment to
the Schengen visa representation arrangements between Estonia and Finland, which
have entered into force on 3™ July 2015.

Ministry for Foreign Affairs of Finland wish to confirm, that proposed amendment by
Estonia are acceptable to Finland.

The Ministry for Foreign Affairs avail themselves of this opportunity to renew to the Min-
istry of Foreign Affairs of Estonia the assurance of their highest consideration

Helsinki 20. October 2022
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To the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia



